Netley Abbey Junior School

Westwood Road, Netley Abbey, Southampton, Hampshire SO31 5EL

Tel: 023 8045 3731 Fax: 023 8045 4240 E-mail: admin@netleyabbey-jun.hants.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs. Shirley Nicholas-Bond Director of Teaching and Learning: Mrs. Rosie Earle Head of School: Miss. Rosie Tebbutt



23rd May 2017

Dear Parents,

Year 5 Rivers Trip - Tuesday 20th June

As part of our Geography work this term, Year 5 will be studying rivers. We have arranged for this topic to culminate in a Geography field trip, where they will be able to observe some of the features of the River Hamble and the uses of the river.

The trip for Year 5 will take place on Tuesday 20th June. We will be walking from school through Royal Victoria Country Park and along the foreshore to Hamble Point. We will then walk through Hamble Common to Hamble Quay and return to school by mini bus.

For the visit the children can wear non-school uniform. They will be walking outside throughout the day, regardless of the weather. Some areas will be muddy so children will need sensible walking shoes and a named waterproof jacket. If your child needs any medication, for example asthma inhalers, they will need to bring their medication to school (clearly labelled) to give to their teacher on the day. Any medication in school will be taken by the class teacher. There will be no opportunity to stop at shops, so the children should not bring any spending money.

We believe that this is a valuable trip and it will inspire them within their work. We are asking for a contribution of £1.50 per child to help cover the cost of the mini buses.

Please provide a healthy packed lunch, with a non-fizzy drink in a non-breakable container or carton. Children who have free school dinners may order a packed lunch on the attached form, if they require one.

Please complete the attached permission slip allowing your child to go on the visit and state if your child has a medical condition, requiring medication, e.g. asthma.

Please return the permission slip no later than Friday 16th June.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hance, Mrs Sanders and Mrs Botma Year 5 Teachers

I confirm that I have parental responsibility for ______ (child's name) class _____ He/she is in good health and I consider him/her to be capable of taking part in the activities detailed in your letter dated 23rd May 2017. In the event of illness or accident, I consent to medical treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetics. I acknowledge receipt of a copy of the county council's insurance certificate (Prospectus July 2016). My child has the following medical condition (e.g. asthma). Please include any medication required, even if this is already held in school. My child has the following allergies **PAYMENT:-**I enclose a contribution of £..... Cash (please tick appropriate box) Cheque (payable to H.C.C.) Payment has been made online www.scopay.com/netleyabbey-jun If paying online, please ensure you have completed the transaction before returning form. All monies and permission slips to be returned by **Friday 16th June.** I will provide a packed lunch for my child on the day of the visit (please tick) My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like you to provide a school packed lunch for the day of the visit. If yes, please circle which filling for the packed lunch:-Cheese Egg Tuna My emergency contact for Tuesday 20th June will be: Please print the name of the contact _____ Relationship to the child _____ Emergency Contact Telephone Number Signed: Date:

Please print your name:_____

Year 5 Rivers Trip – Tuesday 20th June 2017